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6th June 2025  
 
Dear Parents / Carers  
 
End of Term Celebration Assemblies  
 
As you know, we always finish the end of term with celebration assemblies. These are a 
wonderful opportunity to share in the successes and achievements of our young people who 
have been recognised by staff. Following feedback from parents, we are changing how we do 
the final assemblies of the year and would like to offer you as parents/carers the opportunity of 
joining us.    
 
These assemblies will be held in Houses (rather than year groups) which should mean that you 
only need to attend one and will hopefully be able to come and join us.  
 
Not only will students be chosen for their achievements within subjects, but there will be 
awards dedicated to character traits, conduct and students of the year awards from each tutor 
group. Of course, to add to the atmosphere, we will all be entertained by some of our talented 
musicians.   
 
The dates of the assemblies are as follows -    
 
Dragon – Monday 14th July @ 9.30am arrival for parents to finish by 11am  
 
Griffin – Tuesday 15th July @9.30am arrival for parents to finish by 11am  
 
Lion – Thursday 17th July @ 9.30am arrival for parents to finish by 11am  
 
Unicorn – Friday 18th July @ 9.30am arrival for parents to finish by 11am  
 
All we ask for now, is that you put the dates into your diaries and we will send out official invites 
nearer the time, letting you know if your young person will be receiving an award.   
 
We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Natalie Christie 

Principal, Passmores Academy 

 

 
Emma Danaher 

Head of Griffin House 

 

 
Carolyn Richards 

Head of Unicorn House 
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